
MINUTES 
 

The Garrett County Board of License Commissioners / Liquor Control Board held their 
monthly meeting on Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 9:00 AM.  Due the COVID-19 State of 
Emergency and closure of the Garrett County Courthouse, the meeting was conducted by 
teleconference.  Present on the call was Chairperson David Moe, Commissioner Mike Fratz, 
Commissioner Lisa Herman, Administrator to the Board Deborah Owston and Attorney to 
the Board M. Elizabeth Georg. 
 
Chairperson Moe called the meeting to order.  There were no mileage sheets to be signed 
by the Board since the meeting was a teleconference. 
 
The Board approved the May 14, 2020 Minutes.  Commissioner Fratz made the motion.  The 
motion was second by Commissioner Herman and unanimously approved by Chairperson 
Moe. 
 
There was general discussion before the hearings.  The COVID-19 State of Emergency and 
the 2020 LCB renewal deadline extension was discussed.  The 2020-2021 alcoholic 
beverage license renewal application approval will be a later date since they have not all 
been received, and many are incomplete.  The COVID-19 Executive Orders & Office of Legal 
Counsel Interpretative Guidance EO 20-05-27-01 allows for restricted outside dining.  The 
COVID-19 Executive Order EO 20-06-10-01 allows for limited inside dining.  Mt. State 
Brewing Co. improved their outside patio.  The Chillin Hot Grill & Deli LLC license was issued 
on May 15, 2020.  The Rake Management LLC dba Thousand Acres Golf Club license was 
issued on May 15, 2020.  Shrimp On The Barbie, LLC license will be issued on July 1, 2020.  
The Garrett County Arts Council, Inc. license will be issued on July 1, 2020.  Applications 
are expected from Spillway Kitchen & Bar, Cornucopia Café, Pawn Run & Sweitzer’s BBQ 
for the July 9, 2020 LCB meeting. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Board of License Commissioners is scheduled for Thursday, 
July 9, 2020. 
 
There being no further business to discuss, Commissioner Moe made a motion to adjourn 
the meeting.   
 
 
 
 
               July 9, 2020   

      David L. Moe                            Date 
       Chairperson    


